Minutes of the
Munson Township
Park & Recreation Board Meeting
Monday, September 9, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 6:15pm by Bert Diehl, with Rick Webb, Jim
O’Neill and Dave Jirsa present at Munson Township Hall. The Pledge of Allegiance
was said.

Minutes
Dave Jirsa moved and Jim O’Neill seconded to approve the minutes of August 12,
2024 as written. Passed unanimously. Motion carried, 3-0.

Old Business

Floating Boardwalk

Trustee Andy Bushman spoke with Jeff Atchley of Metalcraft Docks who will be
forwarding information to Mr. Bushman that may possibly help get around the
permit issues. Mr. Bushman added that the dock extension at Scenic River Retreat
will be approved at the Trustee meeting tomorrow evening.

Nero Nature Preserve Disc Golf Course

Dave Jirsa, Bert Diehl and seven other volunteers made a lot of progress installing
8 of the 9 golf disc sleeves at the park. After the downed tree from the recent
storm is removed, the last sleeve can be installed. The new area needs to be
mowed. Mr. Jirsa made a map that will be given to the Road Superintendent Kirk
Walker so he can contact the landscaping company. The golf disc baskets should be
delivered by mid-October.

Concert in The Park — September 14
Members are asked to meet at Scenic River Retreat at 6:15. After reviewing the
attendance, the Board will discuss whether to hold concerts in 2025.

" Landscape
Each member talked about the recent storm damage that still needs to be

addressed at their assigned park. A list was compiled for service department
workers.

Indoor Flea Market - 2025
Board member all agreed that the Flea Market should be held on Saturday, March

22, 2025,

Other
Dave Jirsa mentioned that he would like to get more activities/events at the parks

and wanted to know if the Township was entertaining the idea of holding the
community picnic at Township Park in the future. Trustee Andy Bushman
commented that having it at Townhall has been a better location since everything is
stored nearby and there is building access in case of inclement weather.



Board members will interview two interested Park & Recreation Board applicants
after the close of this meeting.

Bert Diehl moved and Dave Jirsa seconded to adjourn the meeting at 6:50pm.
Passed unanimously. Motion carried, 4-0. The next meeting will be Monday,
October 14, 2024 at 6:15 at Munson Township Hall.
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